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Dear Friends of ICSWSE:
.
Thank you for another year of great support, and please continue your support throughout 2015.  We are now in the process of moving to a new building (see the photo below) at Ito Campus of Kyushu University.  This move will be completed by summer of 2015.  But even more important than this move is the fact that next year March we are hosting “2015 UN/Japan Workshop on Space Weather” on behalf of the Government of Japan.  It is a huge honor for us.
.
---from the entire staff and all the students of International Center for Space Weather Science and Education.
16 December 2014.
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